DocuMEeNT No. 528
SEPTEMBER, 1968

THE MARITIME LAW ASSOCIATION
OF THE UNITED STATES

SPECIAL NOTICE TO THE MEMBERSHIP:

Enclosed herewith are copies of Documents 529 and 530 the
distribution of which was delayed as a result of the reorganization
and revamping of the Association’s maijling services.

Your particular attention is directed to the request of the Chair-
man of the Bill of Lading Committee as contained in Document 530
for early comments from the membership as respects the Report of
the Sub-Committee on Containers, Document CR-32 of July, 1968.
Please submit such comment to Mr. Moore as early in October as
possible. : '

J. EpwiN CAREY
Secretary



